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WEST LINN MEETING 
SUMMARY NOTES 

Transportation Advisory Board 
Wednesday, May 28, 2014 

6:00 - 7:30pm  
West Linn City Hall 
22500 Salamo Rd 

West Linn, OR 97068 
 

 
1. Call to order and introductions 
 - Called to order by Dave Kleinke at 6:03pm 
Members present: Joyce Jackson, David Kleinke, Jay McCoy, Kimberly Steele, Jim Milne, Councilor 
Mike Jones, Lance Calvert 
Guest present: Jackie Wetzsten 
 
2.  Approval of March 2014 Summary Notes 
 - Motion to approve made by Jay and seconded by Dave 
 
3.  Business 
 a. Review of Arch Bridge Open House information 
 - Members that attended stated that some topics raised at the open house that were related 
to TAB goals is the need for connectivity for bikes and pedestrians including sidewalks. 
 
 b. Review of Pathway Planning Map, staff recommended routes priority list, and 
possible recommendation for June Work Session and Council Agenda 
 -  Lance provided overview of materials and how they are related to Trails Master Plan and 
Transportation System Plan.  The members discussed the need to agree on the definition of 
“complete” with regards to on-street routes.  Staff recommended priority tiers are based on 
information collected via the map displayed at the meeting which demonstrates how specific 
routes are connected to transit, commercial centers, school walking boundaries, connections to 
off-street trails and parks/open spaces.  Routes located around multiple areas (transit, 
commercial centers, schools, etc.) were moved up higher on the tier system with regards to 
priority.  Cost considerations haven’t been identified yet.  There were questions of whether Safe 
Routes to school should be focused on through the trails plan or the TSP.  Lack of Consensus was 
identified by the group with regards to what factors should be considered most important for 
prioritizing routes.  The board asked staff to provide more data on where gaps are located and the 
length of such gaps in sidewalks and/or bike lanes for future cost considerations.  The board 
requested that staff provide a spreadsheet that shows all the different map layers and how they 
impact each route at next meeting. 
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4. Staff Updates 
 - City will be considering SDC funding updates related to pedestrian and bike in the next 
year.   
 - Annual road program is out to bid and traffic signal project at Santa 
Anita/Rosemont/Salamo will be under construction this summer. 
 
5. Board Discussion/Announcements 
 - None 
 
6.  Adjournment 
 - Dave motioned to adjourn at 7:30pm and Jay seconded 

 


